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******************************************************************************************** 

PEOPLE WORKING TOGETHER FOR THE FUN OF IT!  

******************************************************************************************** 

  Business 
 
Board Meeting - October 25th at 7 pm. (Please note the 
meeting time has changed. The Board hopes that 7 pm 
will be more convenient for the membership.  
Also, the location is in the office.) 
Maintenance Fee - $28.00 per month or $336  
per year for 2016. 
 
Security System - At last April's Community Meeting it 
was reported that the initial security project was 
halfway done, but that the remainder of the project 
was on hold until a source could be identified to power 
cameras mounted on our light poles. Tyco, the security 
company, eventually reported that they wanted to 
power the cameras by digging a trench from the office 
to the light pole where the first set of cameras would be 

located. This might have worked since the first light 
pole was nearby. However, as far as the Board was 
concerned, this was a non-starter because of the 
inconvenience to affected land owners and because of 

the difficulty and extra expense involved in eventually 
expanding the security system to the rest of the park. 
Instead the Board asked Tyco to suggest other 

alternatives. They agreed, but never followed through. 
As a result, the Board has asked Tyco to terminate our 

agreement with them and to remove the equipment 
already installed. To this point, no funds have been 
spent nor does the Board expect any to be spent on this 

project at this time. Alternative security plans will be 
considered and presented to the community. 

 
       Rumor-The Mobile Manor 

      Social Club disbanded.  

      Status-False. However, they 

      did drop their incorporated 

status in order to save expenses associated with 

being a corporation.  

 

 

 

 

 

S=Signup, P=Pay at door, D=Donation 
T=Tickets, F=Free, CC=Community Center 

 
22nd - Holder's Fall Dance-CC 730-10 pm S,D 

25th - Board Meeting-CC 7 pm 

 
Bingo begins on Oct. 17th. Callers are needed. 
Coffee & Donuts starts on Oct. 22nd at 8 am. 
Volunteers are needed for the last two 

Saturdays in November and for December, 
January, and March. A leader is needed for 

Ladies' Bible Study. (Volunteer for the above by 
contacting Bonnie Gilliland or Judy Griffith.) 
Church services resume in January. Cards & 
Games continue Wednesdays and Thursdays.  
 

Here are some upcoming events that you can 
count on. Nov. 24th-Thanksgiving Dinner @ 5 pm 
($8); Dec. 14th-Christmas Luncheon @ the Nauti 
Parrot @ 12 pm ($17); Dec. 25th-Christmas 
Dinner @ 5 pm ($8); Dec. 31st-New Year's Eve 
Dinner @ 430 pm ($8) and Dance @ 9 pm 
($7.50). Stay tuned. 
 

     “It’s a Funny Life” 
If you have a "Funny Life" story you'd 
like to share, please email it to the ad- 
dress listed below. Not all entries will be used, 
but if yours is chosen to be printed there might 
be a "major" prize involved. 
 

(Note: The editor of Mobile Manor Monthly encourages feedback 
and input regarding the newsletter. Be it criticism or praise, 
corrections or new topics, please let me know. I can be reached 

at 740-972-9445, or timburch22@gmail.com.)  
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